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   Child starting school? 
Parents and carers of children who are due to start school in a reception class in September 2017 are 

reminded of the deadline for applying for a school place.  All applications for reception children (ie, 

those who were born between 1 September 2012 and 31 August 2013) must be submitted by midnight 

on 15 January 2017.  Applications can be made online at:      www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions 

 

 

 

Outstanding debts: - Please make 

sure that all money owing for school 

meals, breakfast club, swimming, etc, 

is paid before the start of next term.  

You can do this online at ParentPay or 

at any PayPoint.  Thank you. 

Have a great Christmas holiday            

We all return on                 

Thursday, 5 January 2017! 
 

    CHRISTMAS PRAISE 

     Our KS2 children gave two 

      fantastic performances and  

      we hope everyone who  

      attended can appreciate all  

      their hard work. 

      Well done everyone and  

      thank you for making this  

      such a special event.  

 

It gets better every year! 

              

Future Admissions: - Please 

take a look at the information 

page of our website to see the 

consultation document 

concerning admissions to 

school from September 2018. 
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